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I don't believe there is any real need for this bill. Does anybody have any real data 

that shows there is a problem so this is needed? No, they don't. 

What is the point then?  They'll be news reports "Oregon passes law protecting 

against paramilitary groups". Then gullible people will think "oh that must be a 

problem in Oregon. We better support stuff like this or the extremists boogie men will 

get us." 

If this bill is needed, provide any credible data for Oregon that what I am saying is 

untrue.  You won't, you can't, it doesn't exist. 

Quit playing political games with our legislation.  Start doing your jobs, providing 

legislation that improves the lives of the citizens of the state.  This isn't that. 

 

Stan Vizina 

Portland, OR 

 


